
REPLACEMENT ITEM #5 

INTRODUCED BY:                          COURT OF COMMON COUNCIL  

Maly D. Rosado, Council President              City of Hartford, May 10, 2021 

 
 

WHEREAS, UBI (Universal Basic Income) is a cash payment that residents receive 

every month from the government that would be used for very specific expenses such as food, 

housing, transportation, medical care, education, and more; and   

 

WHEREAS, On March 22nd, the Court of Common Council authorized the creation of a 

UBI task force which would develop a pilot program targeting working, single mothers and/or 

fathers without needing City taxpayer funds for the monthly payments; and  
 

WHEREAS, The membership of this task force would be appointed by the Council 

President and would include community partners, economists, researchers, and neighborhood 

residents; and 

 

WHEREAS, The UBI Task Force shall be dissolved once their final report is submitted 

at the end of 2021; now therefore be it  

 

RESOLVED, That pursuant to the resolution passed on March 22nd by this Council, the 

following members will be appointed to serve on the UBI Task Force and will work to develop a 

pilot program for the City of Hartford over the next several months.  

 

Carolyn Anderson (U) – New Appointment 

114 Hemlock Drive  

Killingworth, CT 06419 

 

Cauleen Bennett (U) – New Appointment  

120 Tower Avenue 

Hartford, CT 06120 

   

 


